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  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

 
We have a request for a copy of the letter you reported as having sent in December 2022.  I checked the Letters
from the Public attachments for this item: https //sanjose legistar com/LegislationDetail aspx?
ID=5949591&GUID=B48EC105-EECF-4241-AB9C-02759E780057&Options=ID|Text|&Search=clear+channel but
did not see your letter, and the Councilmembers we’ve contacted said they didn’t receive the letter  Can you verify
you sent the letter?  If you did, can you please provide a copy to me?
 
Thank you,
 
 
Toni J. Taber, CMC
City Clerk
City of San José
200 E Santa Clara Street
San Jose, CA 95113
408 535 1260
(she/her)
Let us know how we’re doing
 
 
 
 
 

 










